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Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street; E.C.;.

3rd July, 1946.
Dear Dr. Pickworth,

Reverting to Mr. Cook's letter of the 9th May last
regarding the case of the "EMPIRE ROCK", Mr. Ventourls, as
Superintendent for Messrs. S.Ge mmbiricos & Co., informs me
that his firm have now been successful in their bid for this
vessel.

I informed him that we had already approved the plan
you were able to obtain from the Builders and he proposes to
transfer her class from B.C. to L.R. as soon as possible.

In all probability he will be visiting the ship at
Sunderland so that anything you can do to facilitate the
transfer will be to the Soclety's advantage.

Yours silncerely,

A. Pickworth, ®asq. D.Soc.
SUNDERILAND .




